
  
 
 
  
Traffic Commission 
6801 Delmar Boulevard, University City, Missouri 63130, Phone: (314) 862-6767, Fax: (314) 863-9146   
 

 
TRAFFIC COMMISSION MEETING CANCELLED 

 
TO:     Members of the Traff ic Commission 
 
FROM:   Angelica Gutierrez, Public Works and Parks Liaison 
 
DATE:   March 4, 2016 
 
SUBJECT:   March 9, 2016 Traffic Commission Meeting  

 
 
The Traffic Commission meeting scheduled for March 9, 2016 has been cancelled due 
to lack of agenda items. 
 
The next Traffic Commission meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 13, 2016 at 
6:30 p.m. in the Heman Park Community Center, 975 Pennsylvania Ave.    

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Angelica Gutierrez at (314) 505-
8568 or email at agutierrez@ucitymo.org. 
 
 
Cc:   Sinan Alpaslan, Interim Director of Public Works and Parks 
        Officer Shawn Whitley, Police Department 
 Stephen Kraft, Council Liaison 
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